Highland Lodge #762

216 E. Washington St.

Fort Wayne, IN 46802

Meetings: First Wednesday, 7:30 PM
Feb Highland Article

Greetings from the East

I hope everyone had a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

In December, we lost two brothers, Karl Hofacker and Stewart Trulock. Our thoughts
and prayers go out to their families.

Our January stated meeting went well. I feel our officers are eager to get started on
degree work.

I would like to welcome our new Secretary, Ed Snyder, who I feel will do an excellent
job for our Lodge.

I would like to thank Jack Glass, outgoing Secretary, for his years of dedicated service
and support and to also thank him for accepting the Treasurer’s position.

In addition, I would also like to thank Dave Roose PM for delivering poinsettia plants to
our widows during the Christmas holidays. They enjoy their flowers every year and
greatly appreciated Dave’s efforts.

A committee is being formed to investigate a new candidate in February. There is also
the possibility that we will have some dual members to help Highland Lodge with future

degrees.

2011 has started out in a positive manner and my sincere wishes are that things continue
in this direction throughout the year.

It would be great to see members who have been unable to attend meetings in the past, be
able to do so this year.

Steve Tegtmeyer WM



